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Lunar Base Summer Games Morning  
 – Thursday 22nd May 2025  

 

Dear Eastway Families, 

We are excited to let you know that the children in Lunar Base will be taking part in a 
Summer Games Morning on Thursday 22nd May 2025. 

This fun-filled morning will involve a variety of outdoor sporting activities (weather 
permitting), so we kindly ask that children come to school dressed in suitable sportswear – 
a t-shirt, shorts, and trainers. 

As the games will be held outside, please ensure your child comes to school with the 
following: 

 Suncream already applied or in their school bag 
 A sunhat 
 A water bottle 

We’re looking forward to a fantastic morning of active fun and don’t foregt to take a look 
at our school Dojo to see the day in action! 

Thank you for your support. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Lowe  
Lunar Base Teacher  
 
 
 
  

 


